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Dear Members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee, 

 

As the daughter of a farmer who worked our family land—held by our family for 

generations—I strongly support SB 764. Family-owned and operated businesses are 

essential to Oregon’s economy and identity. This bill ensures that businesses, like 

farms, can continue through generations without undue tax burdens that often force 

families to sell. It protects legacies and preserves opportunities for the next 

generation to contribute and thrive. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Schurter 


